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Commonwe:lth Edison
Zion G:nerating Station.

Shiloh Blvd. & Lake Michigan
Zion, Illinois 60099
Telephone 312/746-2084

March 9. 1983

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Glen Ellyn, Il. 60137

Reference: Zion Generating Station
Docket No. 50-304/DPR-48
Technical Specification, Section 6.6.2

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The enclosed Licensee Event Report from Zion Generating
Station is being transmitted to you in accordance with the
requirements of Technical Specifications, 6.6.2a (5) This
section states a fourteen day written report is required when
failure or malfunction of one or more components which prevents
or could prevent, by itself, the fulfillment of the functional
requirements of system (s) used to cope with accidents analyzed
in the SAR. This report is number 83-007/01 T-0, Docket No.
50-304/DPR-48.

Prompt notification has been made to Region III, Directorate
of Regulatory Operations by telephone on 2/1/83 and by teletype
on 2/2/83

This event was reclassified to a 14 day reportable
occurrence on 2-1-83 therefore the telephone / teletype notifi-
cations were made outside the required time after the event,
but within the required time after reclassification.

This event was previously reported as a unit 1 event
on Licensee Event Report 50-295/83-002/01 T-0, dated 02-10-83
which has been cancelled.
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K. L. Graesse
Superintendent
Zion Station

Enclosure: Reportable Occurrence Report No. 83-007/01 T-0; 50-304
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cc: J. Waters, NRC Resident Inspector
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